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If you have entered tournaments where you lost in the first round or group and then spend most of the day
watching other people play, you will realise the importance of giving everyone the chance to play lots of games.

So if you enter the BATTS Super Series, you keep playing right to the end and each player finishes with a ranking.
What's more, all the entry fees we receive go back to the players on the day in big cash prizes.

The most recent Senior Super Series was so popular that it filled up two months early and Adam Nutland won
£300.

The next one on Sunday February 21 will be double the size and have £1,250 prize money, with £600 for the
winner, and is now a 2 star event.

Ben Foster took away £150 at the last Junior Super Series and Joe Walker won £80 at the Cadet event.

The next Junior event is on Sunday January 3 and entries are open until December 27. Entry forms are on the
BATTS and Table Tennis England websites.
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